
From: Day, <Kevin@DGS>
To: "Benny, Katrina@DGS" <Katrina.Benny@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 7/10/2015 10:31:25 AM
Subject: FW: 2016 California Electrical Code

Katrina, the federal tax ID number for IAPMO is 041653093. Now we’re just waiting on NFPA’s response.

Kevin Day
916.263.0355

From: Rose, Debra [mailto:drose@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 10:29 AM
To: Day, Kevin@DGS; Bill Mahoney; Berry, Dennis
Cc: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS
Subject: RE: 2016 California Electrical Code

Hello Kevin
Dennis Berry and I will be in contact with you soon to talk about the contract. In the meantime here is our 
federal tax id number: 041653093.

Debra

Debra A. Rose
617-984-7595 (office)

From: Day, Kevin@DGS [mailto:Kevin.Day@dgs.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 1:00 PM
To: Bill Mahoney; Rose, Debra
Cc: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS
Subject: RE: 2016 California Electrical Code

Hi Bill and Deb,

I hope all is well. Per Cynthia’s email below, I will be helping out with the publication agreement for the 
forthcoming triennial code adoption. I’m a bit new to this process and look forward to working with you in the 
coming weeks. In the meantime, we are working with the Procurement Division of the Department of General 
Services, which has asked us to provide the federal tax ID number for each code publisher (for purposes of the 
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Non-Competitively Bid contract documentation). When you have a moment, could you please provide the federal 
tax ID number for the NFPA?

Kevin Day
Staff Services Manager I (Specialist)
California Building Standards Commission
Phone 916.263.0355
Fax 916.263.0959

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email from the State of California is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review or use, including disclosure or distribution, is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this email.

From: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS 
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 11:43 AM
To: Bill Mahoney; drose@nfpa.org
Cc: Day, Kevin@DGS; Nearman, Michael@DGS; McGowan, Jim@DGS; Benny, Katrina@DGS
Subject: 2016 California Electrical Code

Dear Bill and Deb,

Hope you had a fun 4th of July weekend!

We have started to look at the contract language for the 2016 California Electrical Code, which has a publication 
date of July 1, 2016. By way of introduction, I have copied Kevin Day who will be managing the contract process 
for CBSC this time around.

I will continue to be in the contract loop assisting Kevin as necessary and will remain the primary contact for the 
publication review process with Bill. Needless to say, Mike and Jim will be overseeing the entire process along the 
way.

Please let us know your preferred next steps in moving forward with the contract. In the meantime, we are 
updating the many exhibit/attachment documents to the agreement and we have already started dialog with ICC 
concerning the 2016 cover artwork.

Regards,
C
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CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING 
STANDARDS COMMISSION | 916.263.1330
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